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Board of Trustees Meeting of November 18, 2015 

Human Resource Report 
 
 
The Group is pleased to announce the promotion of Karen Olsen to Supervisor in our 
Workers’ Compensation area.  Karen has been with the Group for eight years and has 
more than 30 years’ experience handling claims. 
 
We are pleased to announce we have filled one of the openings in the Underwriting 
Department.  Ms. Carol Conniff most recently worked for Travelers and Campion Wright 
Insurance.  Her experience we believe will be an asset to our members and clients for years 
to come. 
 
We continue to conduct interviews for the remaining open positions within Claims, IT, 
and Underwriting and hope to have those filled in the near future.  
 
The Group has progressed to the final stages of our move.  I’d like to thank members of 
the Administrative Department: Joanne Gunter, Rebecca Iglesias, Renee Johnson-Payne, 
and Sue Williams for all of their hard work and dedication to keep the process moving 
along in an organized manner.  The final stages of notifying all of our customers and 
clients of our move, transitioning office equipment, and the transition of employees to the 
new facility will take place over the next few weeks. 
 
On November 20, 2015 I will have the opportunity to assist our Loss Control Department 
with a presentation offered at Black Horse Regional High School covering Affirmative 
Action Officer Training and Harassment.  I am scheduled to assist with a similar training 
in December. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding any of the above issues or any other of the 
Group’s Human Resources matters I am always available. 
 
Chai Respes 
 
Chai Respes, Human Resource Manager 
 

 


